

Mr. Tim Boyes (CEO)
Ms. Sara Eley (Headteacher)
Newton Regis CofE Primary School
Austrey Lane
Newton Regis
Tamworth
Staffordshire
B79 0NL

People Directorate
Johnny Kyriacou,
Director of Education
Shire Hall
Market Place

Warwick CV34 4RL

johnnykyriacou@warwickshire.gov.uk www.warwickshire.gov.uk

Dear Mr. Boyes / Ms. Eley,

May we take this opportunity to congratulate you and your staff on the outcome of your recent Ofsted inspection. We know how hard everyone will have worked to achieve this.

We were delighted to read in your school report that:

- Your pupils feel happy and safe because of the caring relationships that they form with each other and staff, and they enjoy learning how to keep their minds and bodies healthy.
- Your pupils behave well both in class and on the playground.
- Your pupils demonstrate positive attitudes to their learning and many now attend school more regularly.
- Pupils with SEND learn successfully at this school. One parent summed up the views
 of many stating that Newton Regis is 'a very special school, where each child is
 cherished and nurtured'.
- There have been many positive changes to your school curriculum.
- The arrangements for safeguarding are effective.

We would like to express our thanks to all the Newton Regis CofE Primary School team for all you continue to do for your children and the school community. With best wishes for a positive and calm rest of the year.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Kam Kaur
Cabinet Portfolio Holder for Education

Johnny Kyriacou
Director of Education

Working for Warnickshire